
Dual Language
Immersion

Forsyth County Schools 
will open its first Spanish 
Dual Language Immersion 
programs in August 2018
We invite the parents of rising Kindergarteners 

that are zoned to either of the three schools to 

attend any of these sessions to learn more 

about a unique educational experience for 

students to become bilingual and biliterate in 

English and Spanish.

Brandywine ES
November 28 at 6pm

Cumming ES
December 5 at 6pm

Kelly Mill ES
December 12 at 6pm
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